
 
The Fairfield Hills Authority Planning Subcommittee held a Special Meeting on Tuesday, July 
9, 2013 at 8:30 AM at the Municipal Center, Meeting Room #3, 3 Primrose Street, Newtown, 
CT 06470.  
 
 
These Minutes are subject to the approval of the Fairfield Hills Authority.  
 
Present: Michael Holmes, John Madzula, Ross Carley 
 
Also Present: Elizabeth Stocker, Director of Economic and Community Development; George 
Benson, Director of Land Use and Planning; Antonio St. Lorenzo and Craig Doersch of Heroes 
Village Agriculture. 
 
Michael Holmes called the meeting to order at 8:30 AM.  
 
Discussion was held with a potential developer for the sites of Stratford Hall and Norwalk Hall 
(site of new greenhouse). 
 
The developer is to provide more information of requirements. 
 
Adjournment: The meeting adjourned at 9:30 AM. 
 
 
 
Michael Holmes 


